
 

Dear Parents 

 
This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for next 

week.  

 

In Numeracy, we are going to be focusing on place value. The children will be using 
the base 10 cubes to create 2-digit numbers. We will also be using 100-squares to 

find one more or one less from any given number.  

 
In Literacy, the children will be starting their new topic about superheroes. They will 

be designing and naming their own superhero. They will also be using their 

knowledge of adjectives, to describe their superhero. If they aren’t excited enough 
from that, they will also be designing and making their own trap for the villain. 

 

In Science, the children will be exploring the new Science topic, ‘The Solar System’.  

Together, we will brainstorm the children’s current knowledge about ‘The Solar 

System’ and begin to learn about what is in our Solar System.  
 

In PSHE, the children will be learning about healthy and unhealthy food and how to 

live a healthy lifestyle.  
 

In IPC, the children will be continuing with the topic of ‘Our World’. They will be 

looking at the weather and the climate in different countries. They will be learning 
about the different clothes they need to wear when the weather changes.  

 

In Art, the children will make their own mosaic picture using tiles and plaster. They 

will put the techniques they have previously learned into practice and create a 
colourful mosaic picture.  

 

Notice & Reminders: 
 

 Please remember to check your child’s Communication Book daily. 

 Please remember to like our Facebook page ‘Year 1 2017-2018’ for updates 

from the Year group.  

 Home Learning needs to be completed and returned back to the class 
teacher by Wednesday (1N/1A) or Thursday (1I/1S). 

 Guided reading books and comment books need to be returned to the 

class teacher Wednesday (1N/1A) or Thursday (1I/1S). 

   The week ahead in Year 1            (11-15 March) 



 School Trip to MIA Park on 13 March for the children that signed up and 

returned their form and money. Please arrive on time for this fieldtrip. The 

bus will not wait.  

 Please sign up for our parent meetings using the Jot form link sent home 

yesterday. 

 

Have a lovely weekend! 

 
Yours faithfully 

Year 1 Team 


